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Community washroom 

renovation with the support of 

Bee Trees USA at Nimtala Naba 

Asha Centre 

 

Children from Chitpur 

sponsorship programme 

celebrating Christmas at 

Westin Hotel with their Chef 

The foundation day of The Hope Foundation was celebrated on 10th November 2021 

in Uttam Mancha, Kolkata. Due to the Pandemic we kept this celebration restricted to 

the children and staff only in the auditorium. The event was live streamed on the 

Zoom platform that our colleagues from Ireland, well wishes from all over the globe, 

donors, supporter and other associates can enjoy the event. 

It was a tribute to Late Geeta Venkadakrishnan, Founder Director of Hope Kolkata 
Foundation. Through dance, drama & song the children memorialized her love for 
child development, passion for work and commitment for social change. 

 www.hkf.ind.in 

Please visit www.hkf.ind.in /www.hopechild.org and contribute online 
https://www.hkf.ind.in/Home/DonateOnlineIngenico  

(All donations are exempted under 80G of the Income Tax Act.) 
 

  
 

 

HOPE staff and 

children are 

lighting lamp at 

the inauguration 

of the Foundation 

Day celebration 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Children from Brian’s Way Resource 

Centre Celebrated International day of 

persons with disabilities   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For queries, please contact us at hopecsr@hkf.ind.in / hoperesource@hkf.ind.in/ nabanita@hope-foundation.in 

 
 Call:  Ayantika Roy Chaudhury: 9748781846; Sandip Kundu:9804400604;  Nabanita Banerjee: 9910102311 

 

 
Hope Kolkata Foundation Vocational Unit 
hosted its first job fair and placement 
drive recently at Hope Life Skills Unit 
Training Unit. Reputed companies like 
mPokket, Vibrant Infocom Pvt. Ltd., Big 
Bazaar, Spencer and Q-Connect came for 
the drive and selected our potential 
students. 
 

Observation of Child Rights Day at HOPE 

Child Care Unit  

 

Hope Kolkata Foundation’s Founder 

Director Late Geeta Venkadakrishnan’s 

1st death anniversary was observed on 

11th October 2021 by all at HOPE. 

Children 

from HOPE 

Child Care 

Units 

enjoying 

winter sun 

in the lap of 

the nature 

on the picnic 

day  
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